
Important Information from the Village of Norridge

The Village of Norridge’s Social Media Administrators would like to 
make you aware of a current scam that was posted on our recent 
Car Show & Touch-a-Truck Event pages.  A profile was created, and 
posted that the Village is looking for particpants, vendors, etc., for 

our upcoming events, and you can pre-register by providing payment to a 
specific Messenger account.  

Please be aware:  We have blocked and reported to Facebook these multiple fraudulent 
posts.   DO NOT CONTACT ANY OF THESE ACCOUNTS!  The Village of Norridge does 
NOT take pre-registration for the car show, or any other Community event that we host.  The 
car show requires no pre-registration, and we do not take any money up front.  You show 
up to the car show, you pay.  Don’t fall for the hacker!  Each time we block the account, a 

new profile is created and they are posting and trying to interact with our audience.  

If you are ever in doubt of something posted on our Social Media pages, please contact 
the Village Hall at 708-453-0800.  Again, do not contact anyone, nor give them any of your 
information or any payment. Please do not engage via Messenger with any Facebook 
account other than the official Village of Norridge’s Facebook page.
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